
California Proposition 65

California Proposition 65 Compliance
Proposition 65, the Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986, was enacted as a California ballot 
initiative in November 1986. The Proposition was intended by its authors to protect California citizens and the State's 
drinking water sources from chemicals known to cause cancer, birth defects or other reproductive harm, and to 
inform citizens about exposures to such chemicals. The statute states that “no person in the course of doing business 
shall knowingly and intentionally expose any individual to a chemical known to the state (California) to cause cancer 
or reproductive toxicity without �rst giving a clear and reasonable warning...”

For more information about California’s Prop 65, please click here: 
http://www.oehha.ca.gov/prop65/background/p65plain.html

iClick is committed to providing safe and compliant products for our customers. Our products and decorating inks 
meet applicable Federal requirements for lead and phthalate content and to our knowledge do not contain chemicals 
at concentrations that would require a Proposition 65 warning label. However, we cannot test every piece of every 
order for the nearly 800 chemicals listed in Prop 65. To that end we employ the following procedures to mitigate risk:

• We employ a banned and restricted substance list with which all our suppliers must comply.
• We test all products for lead and phthalates and do not offer products that do not comply with Prop 65
 safe harbor limits.
• We complete risk assessments and review product speci�cations for all of our products to ensure they do not
 include high risk materials.
• We regularly review State of California DOJ list of 60 day notices and judgments for high risk chemicals and
 products and if necessary will add test protocols for additional chemicals as necessary.
• We review our policies and test practices with a certi�ed lab and compliance consultant to ensure that they are 
 effective and compliant with the law to the best of our ability.

Due to our rigorous risk assessment process and the testing procedures we have in place, we have opted not to 
label any of our products with Prop 65 warnings .

Distributors with further concern about Prop 65 may request that a warning label be applied, which we will
include at no additional charge.
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